Rolfs, Daniel

From: Rummel, Marsha

Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 10:59 PM

To: Rolfs, Daniel

Subject: FW: Union Corners feedback

From: Matt Stoner Fehsenfeld [matt@quinceandapple.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 9:42 AM

To: Rummel, Marsha

Subject: Union Corners feedback

Hi Alderperson Rummel,

I will not be able to make the meeting tomorrow regarding the Union Corners development proposals, but I wanted to register my support for the Community by Design proposal. As a neighbor of the Union Corners site (Ohio Ave) and a business owner in the E. Wash corridor, I would be delighted see a public market and arts collaborative anchor E. Wash opposite the Capitol Square. I believe that this could lay a foundation for further development of the corridor, with the vision of making E. Wash from the Capitol to Union Corners one of the most vibrant stretches in Madison.

Thanks for your hard work on this and on our neighborhood!

Matt Stoner Fehsenfeld

matt stoner fehsenfeld | matt@quinceandapple.com | 608-301-5422 quince and apple | small-batch preserves from the upper midwest | www.quinceandapple.com